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Rep. Quinn Releases Statement on Congressman Duffy’s Resignation 
 

Madison – Representative Romaine Quinn (R-Barron) released the following statement on Congressman Sean 

Duffy’s announced retirement: 

 

“Since he was elected in 2010, Congressman Duffy has been a dedicated advocate for Northern Wisconsin, and 

I have thoroughly enjoyed working with him and his staff. Sean has worked tirelessly to make sure his 

constituents are fully represented in Washington, DC. His willingness to live his values every day, and his 

commitment to public service should be a model for young people across the state. I hope everyone will keep 

Sean and his family in their prayers; they are in mine.” 
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